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June 14, 2022
Citizens Of West

This letter serves as notification that the City of West (PWS#1550009) plans to switch from chloramines
to free chlorine for system disinfectant. The change in treatment is to perform distribution system
maintenance and will begin on June 21, 2022, from the plants taps {Well #5, Well #6, and Well #7) with
an expected completion date no later than July 12, 2022,

The following information is submitted in support of this notification: PWS Contact name and
information: Charles Gillaspie Jr., Water Treatment Superintendent, phone: 254-826-5351 ext.2

All customer systems and other affected parties will be notified by June 15, 2022. Should you have any
questions or require further information please contact me via email or by the phone number provided.
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